
The factory is a busy working  
area with moving machinery. 
Conditions are made more  
difficult when in heavy seas. 
Everyone on board has a 
responsibility for their own  
safety and the safety of others.  
If you see a hazard – report it!

 Guards must be in place when a 
conveyor or machinery is running.

 Never over-ride machinery  
safety interlocks.

 Always follow proper lockout-
tagout procedures during periods 
of repair and maintenance.

 Make sure your work area and 
path is clear from obstructions 
and trip hazards.

 Dress correctly for work and use 
the proper personal protective 
equipment (PPE).

 Practice safe manual handling  
and take care when lifting  
heavy items.

 Always maintain good seamanship 
and good housekeeping.

 Keep factory safety equipment  
in good working order – one day  
your life may depend on it!
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Safe Home

 No Messin’  
 When Processin’
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